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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

RT Deshong – CDIU Committee Chair
Date:

02/04/2019
Subject:
Mid-Year Report
First, I would like to think our current president, Sharon Bland-Brady, for allowing me to serve in this capacity for the betterment of the National Association of Disability Examiners (NADE).

The committee is currently working on editing an introduction email. This email will be used to kick off a membership drive within the CDIU community.  We will continue to identify and reach out to possible DDS and other members of CDI's eligible for NADE membership.

We also have begun to brainstorm other possible options such as CDI specific membership grants, Regional Directors’ assistance, and possible advertisement within OIG's CDI newsletter.
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